
Be on the Lookout for Spills and Illicit Discharges 

Clay Township’s Public Works Department is responsible to keep our roads in shape and our Township 

parks looking good.  Additionally, our Public Works Department is responsible for maintaining the pubic 

storm sewer system that handles the stormwater that drains from the roads.  This system of pipes and 

roadside swales typically discharges water into waterways like Middle Creek, Seglock Run, Indian Run 

and other smaller tributaries; making it important to keep spills and illicit discharges out of the 

stormwater. 

Clay Township’s Public Works Department needs your help with reporting any unusual flows through 

the stormwater system that you may notice.  Examples are odd colored water, strong smell in the water 

or an oily sheen could be a sign of an accidental spill or possibly an ongoing pollution issue. 

Please contact the Township at 733-9675 or info@claytwp.com if you notice any type of spill or 

discharge so we can follow-up and investigate. 
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